October 10, 1978

MEMORANDUM FOR: File

FROM: William H. Foster, Inspector/Auditorsgf7
Office of Inspector and Auditor

SUBJECT: SHEARON HARRIS MATTER

On October 6, 1978, 1 was contacted telphonically by Howard A. Wilbur,
Reactor Inspecticn Specialist, Division of Reactor Operations and Inspections,
Office of Inspection and Enforcement.

Wilbur advised that he had reviewed Dance's written testimony and could
find no mention of the QA problems listed in the inspection reports
(76-14 and 77-4) he advised Dance of in August/September 1977. Wilbur
said it was his understanding that a review of Brunswick inspection
reports was made in conjunction with the testimony. He added that the
findings in these reports should have "jumped right out at someone."
Wilbur said that he alsn could not find any mention of the finding,
with respect to QA problems, of an inspection report (77-3) delineated
in Cantrell's notes.

Wilbur said it was his position that some discussion of CPiL's QA pef-
formance, as documerted by the inspection reports, should have appeared
in Dance's testimony.

Wilbur agreed to discuss this matter with OIA when he returned from vacation.
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